
  

‘= TCI FINANCE:m 
    money matters     

Date: May 4, 2021 

  

To 

The Listing Department, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai — 400 001. 
Tel: 022-2272 1233/34 

Fax: 022-2272 1919 

Email: corp.relations@bseindia.com 

Corp.compliance@bseindia.com 

Scrip code: 501242     

To 

The Listing Department, 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra 

(E), Mumbai - 400 051. 

Tel: 022-26598100/14 
Fax: 022-26598120 

Email: cmlist@nse.co.in 

Symbol: TCIFINANCE 
  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Intimation under regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, in the matter of admission Gati Infrastructure Private 

  
  

  

Limited (“GIPL") in National Company Law Tribunal, Hyderabad Bench. 

With reference to the subject cited above, we wish to inform you that Gati Infrastructure Private Limited (“GIPL”) has been 

admitted in NCLT, Hyderabad bench vide petition application no. IA No. 28/2019 in CP (IB) No. 227/9/HDB/2017 under section 9 

of IBC. We would like to bring to your kind notice that our Company (“TCI Finance Limited”) had pledged 15,80,000 shares of Gati 

Limited held by the Company as Investments in favour of IDFC Bank Limited (IDFC) for facilities availed by M/s Gati Infrastructure 

Private Limited (GIPL). The said shares were invoked by IDFC in the year 2016-2017 due to default made by GIPL. The said shares 

are to be restored back to the company by GIPL. The detailed note is available in the financial statements. 

Kindly take the above information on record. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 

For FCI Finance Limited 

EX 

Manager 

 


